
The BCUC is conducting an independent inquiry on the  
cost implications of Site C on BC Hydro ratepayers.  
On September 20, BCUC will publish a preliminary report  
on the initial findings of the inquiry.

The public is invited to provide feedback on this report between 
September 21 and October 11 either online, or at community input 
sessions being held at locations throughout the Province. 

COMMUNITY INPUT SESSIONS

To learn more, or pre-register for a community input session,  
please visit the Site C Inquiry website, or call the number below.  

	 http://www.sitecinquiry.com 	 1-844-815-6190 

You are encouraged to pre-register as session capacity is limited.

Site C Inquiry:  
Public Feedback

Vancouver Sep 23 1-5pm 1125 Howe Street (12 floor)

Kamloops Sep 24 6-10pm Kamloops Coast Hotel

Kelowna Sep 25 6-10pm Kelowna Coast Capri

Nelson Sep 26 6-10pm Nelson Best Western Hotel

Prince George Sep 29 6-10pm Prince George Ramada Hotel

Hudson’s Hope Sep 30 6-10pm Pearkes Centre

Fort St. John Oct 1 6-10pm Fort St. John Pomeroy Hotel 

Fort St. John Oct 2 6-10pm Fort St. John Pomeroy Hotel

Vancouver Oct 5 6-10pm 1125 Howe Street (12 floor)

Nanaimo Oct 10 6-10pm Nanaimo Coast Bastion Hotel

Victoria Oct 11 6-10pm Delta Ocean Pointe Hotel




